
Expression of Interest

The Fijian Elections Of�ice [‘FEO’] is pleased to call for Expressions of Interest [‘EoI’] from members of 
the public who are eligible voters to participate in the Election Visitor Program [‘EVP’] for the 
2022 General Election. 

The EVP is an opportunity for the FEO to allow selected people from all Divisions to witness and 
experience the Electoral Processes that function Election Day. Also, to have a ‘front row seat’ 
experience to the innovative approaches the FEO has worked tirelessly to perfect for the conduct 
of the upcoming General Election. 

The FEO will host 20 participants for the EVP. To participate in this EVP, members of the public 
must meet the following criteria:

 1. Be a registered Voter in Fiji;
 2. Agree to vote via postal voting; and
 3. Be available two (2) days before and after Election Day.

Members of the Election Disability Access Working Group, heads of Civil Society Organisations and 
Community / School Election Advocates are encouraged to submit EoIs’.

For your participation, the FEO will:

 1. Ensure that you successfully vote via Postal Voting; and
 2. Cater for all transportation, accommodation and meals for the duration of the EVP.

Members of the public are required to follow the guidelines below:

 1. EoIs’ are to be addressed to the Supervisor of Elections via email to 
  evp@feo.org.�j only. EoIs’ delivered in person or post will not be considered. 
 2. Your EoI should clearly outline the reasons why you should participate 
  in this program.
 3. When submitting your EoI be sure to include your full name, residential 
  address, voter card number, phone and email contact.

The EoI should be submitted by 3.00pm on 31 October 2022. For any further information on this 
EoI, please do not hesitate to contact Mr. Eric Drodrolagi on 3316225 or email him on 
evp@feo.org.�j. 
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